
Expressions of Interest 

Her Majesty’s Government of Gibraltar (HMGoG) invites expressions of interest from 
interested parties for the organisation and production of a Gibraltar Music Festival in 2020 
and 2021.  The Festival would be held at the Europa Stadium.

The invitation is for concept ideas to be submitted based on the events which have taken 
place so far. New ideas which might improve the experience for those who attend the festival 
would also be very welcome.

The Expressions of Interest should be submitted to the Ministry for Culture at City Hall, 
John Mackintosh Square by 31 October 2019.
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